January 8, 2009

To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

Attached is a resolution relative to accepting funds from the Milwaukee Foundation, Milwaukee Recreation Fund, towards improvements at the Ellen Park children's play area.

This resolution would authorize the Department of Public Works – Buildings and Fleet Services to accept \$22,000 from the Milwaukee Recreation Fund to be used towards improvements at this site, and we respectfully respect its adoption.

Sincerely,

VENU J. GUPTA, Superintendent Buildings and Fleet Services

JAMES P. PURKO Deputy Commissioner of Public Works

Attachments

TWA/mbm

cc: J. Purko

V. Gupta

G. Kulwicki

T. Abraham

LRB

 $\verb|\DPWBPB\SYS1| EXEC | PRIVATE | MMAKOW | WORD | RESO18.rtf|$